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Husch Blackwell Earns Well 
Workplace Platinum Award
National law firm Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce The Wellness 
Council of America (WELCOA) is recognizing the firm with a national three-
year Well Workplace Platinum Award.

The Well Workplace Awards recognize organizations that have built successful 
employee wellness programs as defined by WELCOA’s 7 Benchmarks. Husch 
Blackwell is one of three employers awarded platinum status in Q2 2023—
entities that “have distinguished themselves as leaders and innovators in 
workplace health promotion.”

WELCOA notes Husch Blackwell “prioritizes employee well-being by offering 
innovative virtual work options, integrating DE&I into every aspect of their 
work, providing support throughout the career journey, and through their 
Total Health program, which empowers employees to achieve their personal 
health goals while creating a culture of well-being by offering a variety of 
wellness programs and services.”

“We are honored and immensely proud the firm received this recognition,” 
said Kim Lepera, Husch Blackwell’s Wellness Program Manager. “This award 
reaffirms our belief in the transformative power of investing in the health and 
happiness of our employees.”

With a 30-year history and more than 4,000 corporate members, WELCOA 
helps business and health professionals improve employee well-being and 
create healthier organizational cultures.
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